
Our family is in full support of House Bill 2797, Taylor’s Law. We have known the Martinek Family for 
over 10 years and Taylor, as well as all of his siblings, was an outstanding and talented young man. 
Unfortunately, he was one of thousands of student athletes who got hooked on prescription 
medication. His addiction led him to harder drugs and ultimately to his untimely death, a choice that 
was not his. The drug sellers made a choice to switch heroin to lethal Fentanyl and they should be held 
accountable.  
Please vote in favor of HB2797. Drug dealers are killers and should have to pay the price of taking 
someone’s life. 
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